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March 2017 

 

Dear Students and Parents 

 

Summer Examinations for Years 11 & 13 

 

The summer examination period is fast approaching and planning for revision will be a priority 

for students. The timetable for all public examinations can be found on the school website in 
the Our School/Exams section. All students should have received by email, their individual 

default timetables. The final timetable with resolved exam clashes, venue and seating will be 

emailed by the start of the summer term.  

 

Examinations start at either 9.00am or 2.00pm. Students must ensure they arrive at least 15 

minutes before the start of their examination. If you are unwell, experience significant 

difficulties or travel problems on the day of an examination, please contact the school office 

immediately.  

 

We have made the following arrangements for each year group. 

 

Current Year 11  

Year 11 will attend lessons up to and including Friday 28 April 2017. The first GCSE 

examination is on Tuesday 2nd May. Year 11 students should return to school on the 

afternoon of Thursday 29th June for book return and their Judd student Sixth Form 

Induction. On Friday 30th June Judd internal and new students will have their subject 

induction. More details of this will be emailed nearer the time. 

 

GCSE RESULTS DAY – 24th August 2017 

 

Current Year 13  

Year 13 students are expected to attend lessons up until Tuesday 23rd May. The 24th May will 

be their final day of school and will be based around an event hosted at Vizards (students who 

have an examination that morning will not miss out). More details will be emailed nearer the time. 
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Prizewinners and parents are invited to school for Senior Prize Giving (Skinners Day) 2.30-

5pm on Wednesday 28th June. The final A Level examination is on Thursday 29th June. 

Year 13 students are invited to return to school for their Leavers’ Assembly and tea with staff 

on the Headmaster’s Lawn on Wednesday 5th July 1.30-4.30pm (Text book return will also 

take place on this day). Some Year 13 students will be taking a re-sit of an AS examination 

whilst they are still in lessons during May.  

 

Sixth Form students are expected to continue to adhere to the Dress Code. 

 

RESULTS DAY – 17th August 2017 

 

During the Examination Period 
 

All students are welcome to come into school during the examination season to work in the 

school.  It is important that they sign in and out at Student Reception. Students must wear full 

school uniform whenever they are on school site during study leave and for examinations. 
 

We wish our students every success in their examinations and to those who leave us this year, 

all the best for a bright future. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Dr Dunn 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 


